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House of Commons
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Dear *Name of MP here*, 
I am concerned that Minister Freeland has been instructed to “introduce amendments to the Income Tax Act to make anti-abortion organizations that provide dishonest counselling to pregnant women about their rights and options ineligible for charitable status.”
​
Canada already aborts nearly 100,000 babies a year and gives hundreds of millions of dollars a year to women's reproductive health, both domestically & internationally. Even so, there should still be care for women who choose to keep their babies. Choosing life should also be supported by the government.
​
Please don’t remove charitable donation status for pregnancy crisis centres and pro-life organizations. They help women too.
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